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SENIOR CARE: VNS Health, formerly the Visiting Nurse Service of New York, has entered into a referral 
agreement with NYC Aging (formerly New York City’s Department for the Aging) to provide personal care 
services to more than 700 seniors throughout Brooklyn beginning in 2023. Services will be offered through the 
city agency’s home care program, which provides non-medical care to independent seniors living at home who 
need some help with activities of daily living.  
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